



PTC's Talent Acquisition Group kicks off
campus caravan
The Education and Training Unit of PTC's Talent Acquisition Group

launched its Campus Caravan this April to provide short enhancement

and development courses that will give students additional knowledge

about the maritime industry and engage them to share their

perspectives on the seafaring profession.

The program commenced at the Santiago Syjuco Memorial Integrated

Secondary School last April 12. The campus caravan then made its way

to the Malayan Colleges Laguna on April 26. 

“The PTC Campus Caravan is one of the efforts being taken by the

Education and Training Unit to build relationships among our partner

schools and our future talents. We will create tailor-fit topics based on

the maritime industry's current issues and the challenges that

stakeholders face,” C/E Alfredo Haboc said.


